
From: Taylor, Richele
To: Smith, Leroy <leroysmith@scdps.gov>

Hall, Christy <hallca@scdot.org>
CC: Patel, Swati <SwatiPatel@gov.sc.gov>

Smith, Austin <AustinSmith@gov.sc.gov>
Glaccum, David <DavidGlaccum@gov.sc.gov>
mcdonaldlc@scdot.org <mcdonaldlc@scdot.org>
kstenson@emd.sc.gov <kstenson@emd.sc.gov>
Schimsa, Rebecca <RebeccaSchimsa@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 9/15/2016 1:40:05 PM
Subject: RE: Executive Order 2016-21

Director Smith and Secretary Hall,
 
We have received some questions regarding the coverage/extent of Executive Order 2016-21. We have confirmed 
that it applies to any fuel type moving to, from, within, or throughout the State of South Carolina. We are not 
planning to issue a SC specific order as we feel the current Order covers all fuel movement within South Carolina. 
 
Please let me know if you have any questions or concerns.
 
Richele
 
 
Richele K. Taylor
Chief Legal Counsel
Office of the Governor
O:  803-734-8465
C:  803-231-9763
It’s a great day in South Carolina
 
From: Schimsa, Rebecca 

Sent: Wednesday, September 14, 2016 4:55 PM

To: Smith, Leroy; Hall, Christy

Cc: Patel, Swati; Taylor, Richele; Smith, Austin; Glaccum, David; mcdonaldlc@scdot.org; kstenson@emd.sc.gov

Subject: Executive Order 2016-21
 
Director Smith and Secretary Hall,
 
Today, Governor Haley issued Executive Order 2016-21, waiving hours of service regulations for the uninterrupted 
supply of gasoline and other fuels for the emergency in Georgia.  Attached is a copy of the Order.  If you have any 
questions, please let us know.
 
Thank you,
 
Rebecca
 
 
 
Rebecca S. Schimsa
Deputy Legal Counsel
Office of Governor Nikki R. Haley
O: 803-734-6068 | C: 803-429-4561
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